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ilngh’ﬁ ﬁBgIE[BI of gbI]T{]IIIg,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th January, 1933.

Dear 5irs,

1 am in receipt of your C/11 report in the case of
the steamer "MANCHESTER REGIMENT", from which it is observed
that the tonnage opening, the freeing ports and scuppers im
the tonnage well, and the tonnage openings and oclosing
appliancea in the bulkheads at the forward and after ends
of the well have not been restored.

In the ciroumstances, you should ascertain from
the Owners i1f it is their intention to proceed with the
reatoration of these openings with a view to the exemption
from tonnage measurement of the tween deck spaces, and the
modification of the freeboards.

I may add that the fee for your survey in this
instance should be &5 as shewn in Statutory Hules and Urders
Hoe96, page 42 columm 2 (far renewal of certificate) , ond
0ot Z4.5.0., &5 stated on your report.

oL 8m, Dex GSirs,
Yours faithfally,

| "ﬁc*??’d’s Register
el Foundation

The Surveyors,
FANCHESTER .




